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Sirs: 

 

I urge the commission to recommend expansion of the Medicaid program.  As a primary care 

physician, I am acutely aware of the consequences of lack of access to medical care.  I feel that 

the expansion would allow the delivery of quality and affordable care including preventative 

services which could improve the lives of so many Virginians. 

 

N. Barron, MD 




